
From: tom cook [cook@rsmas.miami.edu]
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2004 1:32 PM
To: John Kennedy
Subject: STA 0286-EX-ST-2004

John,

I got your email address from Doug Young who had helped us before with
some problems.

Anyway, regarding the STA recently granted for file number 0286-EX-ST-2004
for the University of Miami, the dates listed were Oct 15 2003 to April 16
2004. I was updating a license we previously had, and I guess when filing
the application the dates got screwed up. I believe I had to hit the Back
button to change something on the application, and I guess the dates
reverted back to the old values. Anyway, I was hoping you could release a
new authorization with the dates as 05/10/2004 to 11/10/2004.

Feel free to call or email with any questions.

Thanks for your time,
Tom Cook
Research Associate
RSMAS/MPO
Univ of Miami
305-361-4746


